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I am writing to oppose Bill SB 210. Universal vote by mail in Oregon has made voting 

more available to Oregonians for decades. It was voted in by Oregon citizens by a 

large margin and continues to be very popular. Oregon has the highest eligible voter 

turn out of any state, probably because voting in this state is easy. Voting SHOULD 

be easy, we want as many citizens to participate in the process as possible so our 

laws and government accurately reflects the will of the people. This Bill SB 210 seeks 

to take away our ability to vote my mail, making voting more difficult for people who 

work a normal job or otherwise have difficulty making it to a polling place on a 

specific day and time. I strongly oppose this bill and believe it will actively harm the 

people of Oregon if it is passed.  


